Pillsbury Lake Village District
Webster, New Hampshire 03303

PLVD Working Session
Wednesday June 2nd 2021

Present: Commissioner Robinson, Commissioner Goodwin, Clerk Heather Doherty, Treasurer Brandon Doherty. 
Attendees: Mary Lou Diangelis, John Diangelis, John Jewitt 
Commissioner Goodwin called the meeting to order at 6:06pm, Commissioner Robinson seconded. Roll call was taken and all board members except Commissioner Vasquez were present. Commissioners Goodwin and Robinson went over the bid reviews for the Concord Drive Water Main project. Commissioner Goodwin stated that Wright-Pierce sent out the proposal to several different construction companies. In return they received four bids from companies that would be available to start the work by mid-June. Commissioner Goodwin also reminded the attendees that Wright-Pierce did all the background checks on each company. He stated that the companies who placed a bid were, Accura Construction Corporation, R.H White Construction, NorthEast Earth Mechanics, and DeFelice Corporation. 
After the board reviewed all bids Commissioner Goodwin made a motion to approve the bid award for the Concord Drive Main replacement to Accura Construction Corporation with the stipulation that all Accura references are checked and all recommendations of Wright-Pierce have ben met. Commissioner Robinson seconded; all were in favor. Commissioner Goodwin closed the meeting at 6:37pm. 


Respectfully submitted, 
Clerk Heather Doherty
 




